






































Partnership with Parents

We strive to empower and support parents.

We believe that partnerships with parents are vital to the education of the pupils. All staff maintain a
close working relationship with parents, either through home/school diaries, telephone conversations
or informal meetings.

The school reports formally to parents through a parent interview to discuss target setting for
Individual Educational Plans and the Annual Review Meeting to discuss the pupil’s progress.

We are always happy to see parents in school to discuss any problems or speak to them on the
telephone. Parents who have something to discuss with an individual teacher may make an
appointment to meet with the teacher at an appropriate time.

The support of Friends of Arvalee which is a group of parents who fund raise for the school is much
appreciated. Their great efforts have seen us being able to buy much needed extra resources for
classrooms.

Community Links

We strive to enrich the educational experience of our pupils through accessing and involving the
community

Arvalee links with local schools, South West College, Public Services and community groups to provide
wider learning experiences for our pupils and to facilitate Enrichment Programmes and experience for
learners in other schools.

Educational visits in the local and wider communities take place regularly for our pupils and these are
linked to topic work and promote the development of cross-curricular skills.

A variety of speakers from the local community are invited to Arvalee to support curricular and
pastoral programmes.





















